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COVID 19 
At Pain & Spine Institute, the health and safety of our entire community is our top priority.  Our 
main objective is to keep you and our employees safe.  As with any public health emergency, it 
is important to get factual, verified information. Please visit ​CDC.gov​ for the latest and most 
accurate information. 

At Pain & Spine Institute, we are in constant communication with our employees to reinforce our 
sanitization safety procedures and guidelines for our office, which includes increased frequency 
of cleaning our facility routinely throughout the day.  ​They include thoroughly cleaning 
equipment, door handles, faucets, all surfaces and other commonly contacted areas. 

We are also closely following the Centers for Disease Control's (CDC)​guidelines and 
recommendations on the steps we can take to help prevent the spread of the virus. We have 
shared specific instructions with our employees on the importance of washing their hands and 
staying home if they feel sick or are returning from an area of the world identified as posing a 
coronavirus-related risk. Per CDC recommendations, we will ask employees who have traveled 
to such locations or have been exposed to others who have traveled to such locations to 
self-quarantine for 14 days. 

We will continue to closely monitor the situation and do all we can to protect you and our 
employees. 

Thank you 

http://www.pain-spine.com/
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